
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing, as provided by law, will be held by 
the City Council of the City of Thousand Oaks, to consider and decide the following 
matter: 

The composition of districts to transition the City from an at-large election 
system to a by-district election system for City Council pursuant to California 
Elections Code Section 10010(a)(2). 

This Public Hearing is scheduled to be heard by City Council on Tuesday, June 20, 2023, 
at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, in the Andrew P. Fox City 
Council Chambers/Scherr Forum Theatre, City Hall, 2100 Thousand Oaks Boulevard, 
Thousand Oaks, California 91362.  

The purpose of this public hearing is to receive public input regarding the content of the 
draft maps and the proposed sequence of elections to transition the City from an at-large 
election system to a by-district election system.  Draft maps were created by members of 
the public and National Demographics Corporation.  Any proposed map to be discussed 
at the hearing will be made publicly available at least seven days before the hearing. 
Maps are posted at:  maptoaks.org. 

Any person is privileged to attend and be heard on this matter. Professional simultaneous 
interpreters will be present. If you would like to speak on this item you may fill out a 
speaker card at the meeting or, if you wish to speak via video conference and/or 
teleconference, please register at www.toaks.org/agendas. You may also submit written 
comments by visiting www.toaks.org/agendas or by email to cityclerk@toaks.org 
indicating the agenda item number in the subject line. For further information, see the City 
Council Agenda. 

Inquiries concerning this Public Hearing may be directed to: City Clerk Department, (805) 
449-2151. If you challenge the decision of the City Council on this matter in court, you
may be limited to raising those issues you or someone else raised at the Public Hearing
described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City Council at, or
prior to, this public hearing. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA),
if you need special assistance to participate in this meeting, please contact the City Clerk
Department, (805) 449-2151 at least 48 hours in advance to make your request.

DATED THIS 25th day of May, 2023 

__________________________________ 
Laura B. Maguire, City Clerk 
City of Thousand Oaks, California 

PUBLISH: VC Star, June 6, 2023 
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